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Monthly Business Meeting: Second Thursday of the month at 12 noon.

Honthlz Social: Last Thursday of the month, 6:30 P.M,
Pot luck supper, everyone welcome, June 25 th.

There will be a meeting on July 9th at 1:00 to discuss the centre's
constitution.

There will be a meeting of those women interested in forming a local
Women In Trades Assoc. on Saturday, Junme 27th, 11:00 A.M. at the
Women's Centre. Any women wanting support or political activity a-
round the issues of women in male dominated occupations is welcome.

Our Annual General Meeting was held on April 30th. Fifteen women attend-
ed. A report was given on last year's activities, .including three grants
the Women's Centre sponsored: 1) Student Summer Grant
2) Library Grant
3) Rosemont Park Grant
A new Board was elected: Chair - Micki Mitchell
Co-chair - Suzanne Pol
Secretary - Sue Marzinzik
Treasurer - Maggie Gold )
Member at large - 1) Donna Cabeldu Cumming
2) Lyndsay Flanagan

Our last business meeting was May l4th. Discussed was the need for the

centre to take a more active role in protesting such activities as the

Anti-abortionist's prayer vigil held recently in Trail, and the need to
become more visible to the general public. If you have a specific issue
that you feel needs public attention, bring your ideas by, help us or-

ganize, it takes many voices to be heard.

A volunteer orientation meeting was held on May 28th. Four women attend-
ed. If you would like to become more involved in the centre by volunteer-
ing some of your time, give us a call. or drop by.

The Library Grant is completed There is now an up to date Author Index,
Title Index, and a Subject Catalogue listing books from:
1) Women's Centre
2) Municipal Library
3) D.T.U.C. Library
4) Selkirk College Library
5) B.C.U.C. (British Columbia Union Cata-
logue) - includes approx. 30 libraries
in B.C., books can be obtained through

D.T.U.C. or the Civic Library.
Please return any due books you have out from our library.

Tickets are available for the Vancouver Folk Festival July 17,18,19 at
Jericho Park. Phone: Doreen Knutson 365-7260

The Centre is now open Tues.-Fri. 10 A.M. to 5 P:M. Drop by and have a

look at the library, let us know what you would like to see happening at -
the Centre.
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